

TO A MEET AND GREET FOR WINDSOR PARENTS

Featuring a special talk by our principal, Mr. Heard:

"Building Internal Motivation in Kids"

WHEN: THURSDAY JANUARY 30 @6PM

WHERE: WINDSOR LIBRARY

CHILDCARE CAN BE PROVIDED FOR CHILDREN OVER 5 YEARS OLD!

(MUST RSVP)



Dear Windsor Elementary Parents, You're invited to a special event hosted by the Parent Advisory Committee.

Building on the success of last year's Meet and Greet, we're excited to host another! It's a wonderful opportunity to connect with other parents and strengthen our school community. Plus, don't miss Mr. Heard's presentation, where he'll share insights on fostering motivation in our children.

Light snacks and refreshments will be provided. We hope to see you there!



YOUR RSVP TO KATIE PARKER WILL HELP PLAN FOOD AND ENSURE ENOUGH CHILD CARE.

kvcparker@gmail.com

Please let us know your plans to attend by January 23rd.